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[ l UNITED STATES

g g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
& WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555 4001g

b yg, # December 26, 1995

MEMORANDUM T0: -

Emergency Preparedness
and Safeguards Branch -

Division of Reactor Safety >

Region I

/ Thomas H. Essig, ChiefFROM:
th) Emergency Preparedness and
r Environmental Health Physics Section

Emergency Preparedness and Radiation
Protection Branch

Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: FEMA FINAL EXERCISE REPORTS FOR THE DECEMBER 7-8, 1994,
EXERCISE OF 0FFSITE RADIOLOGICAL EMERGENCY RESPONSE PLANS
FOR THE SEABROOK NUCLEAR POWER STATION

Attached is a letter dated November 30, 1995, from 0. Megs Hepler, III,
Director, Exercise Division, Preparedness, Training and Exerci.se Directorate,
of the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) transmitting the final
exercise report for the December 7-8, 1994, full-participation exercise
conducted at the Seabrook Nuclear Power Station.

There were no Deficiencies identified during this exercise. There were,
however, 59 Areas Requiring Corrective Action (ARCA) identified during the
December 7-8, 1994, exercise. FEMA will work with the States to correct these
issues.

.

Please forward the enclosed FEMA letter and exercise report to the licensee
'and request that the licensee follow up with offsite officials on the Areas

Requiring Corrective Actions.
1

CONTACT: Daniel M. Barss, NRR/DRPM/PERB
301-415-2922

Docket Nos. 50-443

Attachment: FEMA letter dated 11/30/95 with Exercise Report

cc w/o attachments: Jennifer R. East, FEMA
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